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15th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SOLAR BOAT TRIP TUESDAY 4TH JULY 2023 
 
We are pleased to let you know that your child has the exciting opportunity to take a 
boat trip on the Chichester Harbour Solar Boat. 
 
Pupils will be travelling by minibus to Itchenor Harbour where they will experience a 
60-minute trip on the Solar Boat and will return to school by lunch time.  Pupils will 
be escorted by school staff at all times and there is no charge for the trip. 
 
Please can you provide your child with extra water and a hat and sun cream; school 
uniform should be worn. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Smith  
Trip Organiser 
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